
 

“I will go anywhere and do anything in order to communicate
the love of Jesus to those who do not know Him or have

forgotten Him.” 

- St. Frances Xavier Cabrini

 



A Letter From Our Executive Director

I have always enjoy the summer months.  As the sun-kissed days of summer
stretch out before us, we are delighted to bring you the latest edition of the
Cabrini Mission Foundation Newsletter.

With each passing year, my recollections of summers past become even more
precious, reminding me of time spent with family and friends.  As we bask in the
present, let us also honor the past, lost loved ones and friends that connect us
to summers gone by.

Amidst the challenges that continue to shape our world, the Sisters remind us
all to find solace and strength in the unbreakable bonds that tie us together.
Thank you for being a vital part of our Cabrini family. Your dedication fuels our
endeavors and propels us toward a brighter tomorrow. Together, we are
beacons of compassion, illuminating the lives of those we serve.

Wishing you a summer filled with joy, purpose, and endless inspiration.

With gratitude,

Christopher LaBianco
Executive Director

 

Happy Birthday,
Sisters!

Sr. Angelina (August 2)
Sr. Beatriz (August 11)
Sr. Pietrina (August 15)
Sr. Roselle (August 18)
Sr. Dianne (August 21)



Sr. Patricia (August 27)
Sr. Genet (August 31)

 

News & Updates
 

Another Home Run! Cabrini Mission
Foundation Celebrates 2nd Annual Baseball
Fundraiser 

It was all laughs and cheers as Sisters, staff, and
friends celebrated the 2nd Annual Cabrini Mission
Foundation Baseball Fundraiser held at the Staten
Island FerryHawks Stadium on Saturday, August 5th. 

Read
More

Thank You to Our Sponsors

We would like to share a special thanks to
our generous donors who supported the
Foundation's Baseball fundraiser. Your
kindness is what makes our work possible,
and we are blessed to have you as part of
our mission.

Join Us For The Cabrini Mission
Foundation 2023 Annual Gala

Mark your calendars!

https://cabrinifoundation.org/news/another-home-run-cabrini-mission-foundation-celebrates-2nd-annual-baseball-fundraiser/


Cabrini Mission Foundation will be
hosting its annual gala on Friday,
October 13th, 2023 at the Metropolitan
Club in Manhattan, NY.

A donation today makes you a missionary tomorrow.

Donate
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